
Your negotiating team was 
supposed to meet with the 
employer for bargaining on April 23. 
Unfortunately, our meeting has been 
cancelled because of a scheduling 
conflict. 

Your negotiating team will now meet 
with the employer again on June 5. 

Your team will use the extra time to 
prepare more research and evidence 
to support our bargaining proposals. 
We are committed to fighting for 
the wages, benefits, and working 
conditions we deserve. 
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Please stay tuned for further 
updates. If you have questions, 
please contact a member of your 
negotiating team. 


